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19 August 2022 
 
 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 

CORRECTION TO ANNOUNCMENT OF BPH ENERGY LTD RAISING UP TO $1.9 
MILLION TO ACCELERATE FUNDING OF HYDROCARBON INVESTMENTS 

 
Further to the announcement of 18 August 2022, there is a correction to the anticipated date of grant 
of a one (1) for eight (8) Loyalty Option to all eligible BPH shareholders. 
 
The original announcement read that this date was “on or around late September 2023”, whereas it 
should have read “on or around late September 2022.” 
 

David Breeze (Director) authorised the release of this announcement to the market. 

 
David Breeze 
Executive Director 
 


